
 

We have started a collective buying group 

… for bulk foods  

… and common household items 
 

We plan on becoming a registered co-op 
 

Why a collective/co-op?  

• For our community:  
a not-for-profit that gives back any surplus 

• For our pockets: 
buying in bulk reduces cost 

• For our planet: 
minimal packaging and food-miles  

• For our wellbeing: 
buying organic when it’s affordable 

 

We: 

• started in December 2018 with some basic dry foods  
• are expanding the range over time 
• distribute from Wonthaggi once a month 

 
Interested? 
Contact WonthaggiCoop@gmail.com or call Michael Nugent on 0416 039 933 
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